The following is the agreed report for Board of Management meeting 11 November 2021
Board of Management meeting took place in the school on November  11tH;
Bereavements since the last Board Meeting
The board would like to express our deepest sympathy to the Flanagan family on the passing of Tommy Flanagan. Tommy served as a board member in our school for many years and was an important member of our school community as a parent and a grandparent. May his gentle soul rest in peace.

The board expresses their sympathy at this difficult time to all those in our school  community who are grieving the loss of a loved one.

Covid Inspection
The school had a Department of Education inspection on 11th November based on Supporting the Safe Provision of Schooling Inspection Model .

The checks conducted during this inspection are based on the COVID – 19 Response Plan for the
[bookmark: _GoBack]safe and sustainable reopening of schools. 
The school was found to have fully implemented all the checks. 
The school met the requirements for all child protection checks conducted during the visit. 
Full report to follow in the coming weeks. 

Child Safeguarding
The Board of Management annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding statement was completed at the Board meeting on 11/11/2021. This review was conducted in accordance with the Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement” published on the Department’s website www.education.ie 




Yours sincerely, 
Miriam Dennigan Secretary , B.O.M. , St. Dominic’s N.S. 

